27th September 2011

To Whom It May Concern

RE: BIODIESEL

We have been using your biodiesel since March of this year and have been yery happy with the quality and consistency of your
product, Further to this we have noticed a definite increase in fuel economy on all our vehicles. We maintain a fleet of two ten

tone trucks, eight passenger vehicles, two tractors and four generators, all using your biodiesel exclusively.

We would like to continue using your biodiesel indefinitely and hope you will be able to continue supply accordingly.

Do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information.

Yours faithfully

-

Christos.O. Yiannakis
DIRECTOR
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